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STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE KINGDOM OF THE NETHERLANDS
The Kingdom of Eswatini welcomes the delegation of Netherlands, and welcome developments made since the last review process. We welcome government’s guidelines for a more gender-sensitive and intersectional approach to domestic violence and sexual harassment. We remain concerned about the high level of unreported cases of sexual harassment.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the Netherlands to:
· Address the root causes of institutional racism and review laws, policies, and practices
· Continue strengthening legislation to ensure that the crime of racist motivation, such as racial profiling is adequately addressed.
· Continue sensitizing relevant officials about human trafficking for the purpose of labour exploitation by working closely with relevant entities and the private sector to raise awareness of human trafficking for the purpose of labour exploitation.
· Continue addressing the gender pay gap between men and women, especially within the private sector.
· Eradicate statelessness by establishing a statelessness determination procedure that would recognize stateless persons and grant them legal residency. 
The Kingdom of Eswatini wishes the Netherlands success in its Review.
I thank you.
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